
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Praying Friends,                                                                                                                                 March 2024 

 

  Thanks again for your prayers and investment in our ministry! God has blessed us with a wonderful start to 2024.  

                                           

Praises   

We have had a very busy quarter. We would like to praise the Lord for the safety that He has given us on the roads – so far 

this year we have traveled through snow, ice, and even a flashflood. Thank you so much for praying for us as we travel!  

 

All glory to God, we are finishing out this quarter right at 70% of needed support! We are booked solid from now through the 

beginning of our linguistics training in August, so that is a praise as well.  

 

We’d also like to thank those who were praying with us for the election cycle in Liberia earlier this year. Praise the Lord, the 

transfer of power was peaceful. Unfortunately, there have been some political moves that are sending positive signals to the immigrant 

Muslim community. Please pray that Liberia will continue to be a country receptive to the Gospel for generations still to come. 

 

Literature Container Project 

 God has continued to lead, open doors, and provide for our literature container project! If you have children’s books, Christian 

curricula or textbooks, or any books that would be fitting for a Christian school library for K5 through 12th grade, please consider 

donating them to this project. This project will help open many doors for us to influence young Liberians for Christ.  

 

Missionary Medical Training 

 The Lord has opened doors for us to be able to attend a missions medical training course in May. This valuable training will 

help us prepare for some of the possible scenarios presented by third-world countries. 

 

Prayer Requests 

• Please pray for our travels in this upcoming quarter. 

• Please pray for our Literature Container Project. 

• Please pray for our upcoming Missionary Medical Intensive training course in May. Our schedule will be very tight on our 

way to take this course, so please pray that we will make our flights! 

 

Thank you for your prayers, 

 Kyle and Elisabeth Burchwell 


